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Jack Eames – School of Life Sciences Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

A review panel has been completed for the school of life sciences (this occurs every 5 years) 
to ensure that teaching standards and student experience is kept to the highest quality. The 
outcome was excellent and reflected the dedication of the school. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Coursework change verified for the Topics in Biochemistry module. 

Plans for next month  

Creating better communication between course reps and academic society leaders so that 
more students are represented and heard. 


